
‭Email sent from Paul Farmer to MCEA members after the Oct. 24, 2023 MCCSC board‬
‭meeting‬

‭MCEA Members.‬

‭At last night MCCSC school board meeting a motion was passed that violates our agreed upon‬
‭discussion agreement.‬

‭I informed the board of this violation before they voted and it was not amended and passed as‬
‭presented.  Regardless of the board's intent to help or hinder any cause or the associations‬
‭position on that cause, the association is required to hold the school board and administration to‬
‭the agreed upon discussion document as they are us.‬

‭I have called an emergency MCEA board of directors meeting for the evening of Thursday‬
‭October 26 to discuss MCEA's next steps.‬

‭As I stated to the MCCSC board of school trustees, I will never acquiesce our discussion rights.‬

‭I will keep the membership posted on our boards recommended next steps.‬

‭Thank you.‬

‭Paul‬


